

## **Colonial Dames give annual** grant

Alice Coles (from left), chair of Colonial Dames of Southern Virginia, Jeff Beck, president, VA-NC Genealogical Society and Ina Ingram, Colonial Dames of Southern VA member. The Colonial Dames of Southern Virginia give a grant each year to a community in Southern Virginia for historical preservation. This year Beck came to the Colonial Dames of Southern Virginia with a request for two projects for the genealogical society. The projects will provide electronic quarterly newsletter to members and computerize the available genealogy resources to the general public. The resources will be available at The Danville Public Library website. Beck hopes these two projects will be completed in 2015.